

MOOROOLBARK EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL

Taylor Road, Mooroolbark. 3138 Telephone: 9726 9422 Fax: 9726 9833

A.B.N. 17 921 153 453

20th of February, 2008

To D.I.B Australia,

I write to thankyou for the good service provided with the installation of a projector system into a classroom at Mooroolbark East Primary School. Having never worked with D.I.B before, I became impressed with the jobs they had completed as seen in their regular newsletters. The range and complexity of the services outlined in the newsletters and the fact that a lot of the work was done in schools convinced me that D.I.B was the right company to carry out the work at our school.

Sam Garden did a good job when consulting us on the job and was very prompt in supplying information and answering any questions that we had. Looking back at the way the installation was managed, it all went very well and the reminder email from Melanie Garden a few days before the install was great. The technicians did a great job, arriving at the school at the arranged time and in particular the installation of the conduit for cabling was very professional. We are very happy with how the whole project was managed and with the final result.

Thanks for your good service.

Bast regards,

Michael McKenna ICT Coordinator

Mooroolbark East Primary School

Michael Mennes